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Cal Poly Humboldt 
is Introducing a 

Institutional 
Review Board 
Submission Process! 

New 

IRB Platform Upgrade 

Over the past 8 months, we’ve 
been hard at work collaborating 
with InfoReady, the trusted 
platform provider that has 
supported our internal funding 
opportunities for over a decade. 
Together, we’ve developed a 
brand new platform for 
Institutional Review Board (IRB) 
submissions. You can access 
the new IRB submission platform 
on our Engagement Hub. 

Streamlined Submissions 

The new platform offers significant improvements from our 
previous Drupal system, providing enhanced functionality 
that promises to streamline the submission process for 
applicants, reviewers, and our dedicated IRB coordinator. 
With features designed to improve efficiency and user 
experience, we believe this new platform will greatly 
enhance the human subjects research approval process 
at Cal Poly Humboldt. 

Training 
Resources 

The IRB is currently offering 
in-person appointments 
available on Wednesdays 
& Fridays between 9am-
2pm. Request an 
appointment by emailing 
irb@humboldt.edu. 

The IRB also maintains 
open Zoom Drop-In Hours 
every Monday, Tuesday, 
and Thursday between 
2:00-4:00pm where you 
can participate in live 
training sessions using the 
new system. Additional 
training resources will soon 
be available online as well 
at this link. 

https://humboldt.inforeadyscale.com/hub
mailto:irb@humboldt.edu
https://humboldtstate.zoom.us/j/7507887665
https://irb.humboldt.edu/application-resources

